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NOTICE OF EX PARTE COMMUNICATION 

Pursuant to Rule 8.4(a) of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) hereby gives notice of the following ex parte 

communication. The communication occurred on Thursday, September 13, 2012, at 

approximately 2:30 p.m. at the offices of the California Public Utilities Commission. The 

communications were oral and included handouts, which are attached. [(Rule 8.4(a)(c)] 

Sidney Dietz, Director, Regulatory Relations, PG&E, initiated the communication 

with Commissioner Mark Ferron and Michael Colvin, Advisor to Commissioner Ferron. 
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Also present were: Steven Malnight, Vice President, Customer Energy Solutions, 

PG&E; and Janice Berman, Senior Director, Customer Energy Solutions Policy and 

Integrated Planning, PG&E. [Rule 8.4(b)] 

Mr. Dietz stated that PG&E supports government efforts to improve energy-

efficiency programs through its Government Partnerships and Innovator Pilots. Mr. 

Malnight stated that PG&E is committed to energy efficiency as a resource, and that 

PG&E has found that collaboration works when designing and delivering programs. Mr. 

Malnight further stated that PG&E's proposal (in the handout) offers a collaborative 

model between PG&E and the RENs that would deliver incremental benefits for 

California customers. Mr. Malnight stated that marketing programs jointly with 

governments can provide clear and meaningful messaging to all California customers. 

Mr. Malnight further stated that PG&E is motivated to work with third parties, 

government partners, and now the Regional Energy Networks to best ensure energy 

savings for California. [Rule 8.4(c)] 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Brian K. Cherry 
Brian K. Cherry 
Vice President, Regulatory Relations 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

P.O. Box 770000, Mail CodeBIOC 
San Francisco, CA94177 

Phone: 415-973-4977 
Fax: 415-973-7226 
E-mail: BKC7@pge.com 

Attachment 

Dated: September 18, 2012 
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